
PRIME MINISTER’S OFFICE 
LEGAL ADVISER

Thomas Kosmo 
President, The Mentor Group 
160 Commonwealth Avenue 
Boston Massachusetts 02116

Dear Mr. Kosmo,

November 30, 1998

Thank you for your correspondence of November 10, 1998. Regarding the suggestions 

you kindly communicated I would like to stress that, as I mentioned in my previous 

letter, the Prime Minister will possibly address the opening session of the Athens 

Forum should his engagements permit. Therefore, I still remain unable to confirm the 

Prime Minister’s presence at the Forum. The relevant information will be provided as 

soon as it becomes definite.

I would like to thank you once more for the suggestions and the draft agenda and I 

look forward to meeting you in April, 1999.

Taking this opportunity, I would also like to acknowledge receipt and thank Mr. M. 

Pilz for his letter of November 18, 1998.

With good wishes 

Yours sincerely

George Papadimitriou
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